
 

 

 

 
 

 
Academic Disruption Has Ended 

All Academic Activities Resume Wednesday, April 1, 2015 
 

Communication from the Executive Committee of Senate 
 

March 31, 2015 
 

Members of CUPE 3903 unit 1 and unit 3 have voted to ratify an agreement with the 
University and end their strike.  As a result, the Executive Committee of Senate 
declares that the disruption of academic activities that began on March 3, 2015 has 
ended.    
 
Academic activities resume in full on Wednesday, April 1, 2015. 
 
This declaration has been issued by the Executive Committee of Senate in accordance 
with its responsibilities under Senate's Policy on the Academic Implications of 
Disruptions or Cessations of University Business Due to Labour Disputes or Other 
Causes.  The Executive Committee issued a number of communications before and 
during disruption, all of which can be retrieved from the Senate Website:   
 
 http://secretariat.info.yorku.ca/senate/ 
 
Of particular importance is the framework document “Completion of Courses / Guidelines 
for Remediation and Accommodation” issued on March 26 and subsequently revised.   
 
Please bear in mind that the principles of the Disruptions policy -- academic integrity, 
fairness to students and timely information – together with specific guidance in the 
“Completion of Courses” document will continue to apply until classes and examinations 
for the Y and W terms have ended. 
 

 
ROXANNE MYKITIUK, CHAIR OF SENATE 

March 31, 2015 
 
 
Frequently Asked Questions can be found via this tab on the University’s home page 

 
 
Please refer to the Registrar’s Office Website for updated information on class and 
examination schedules. 


